From: Holly Duncan

To: Chelsea Benner

Subject: RE: Hyak Final Development Plan Submittal
Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 3:52:29 PM
Chelsea,

The water and sewer utilities for this proposed PUD will be provided by the Snoqualmie Pass Water
and Sewer District. Public Health has no further comment.

Thank you,

Holly Duncan

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 12:22 PM

To: Mark Cook; Kelly Bacon; Holly Duncan; Rebecca Stratis; Josh Hink
Cc: Lindsey Ozbolt; Dan Carlson; Tristen Lamb

Subject: Hyak Final Development Plan Submittal

Hello Everyone,

Please review the below Final Development Plan submittal for the Hyak PUD and Rezone. The
original PUD/Rezone was submitted in 1987 and as such shall be held to the code at the time. | have
attached the pertinent code section for your viewing. Please send any comments prior to
12/26/2017.

Hyak PUD Final Development Plan Submitttal

Thank you!

Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us

Notice: Email sent to Kittitas County may be subject to public disclosure as required by law.
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004al4
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